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Good morning,
 
I am following up on your appealed special tax assessment for the above-named property.
Attached is the form that the property owner needs to fill out and return to the Department
of Safety an Inspections. You can view more information online here:
https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/safety-inspections/fire-inspections or call them at 651-
266-8989 with any questions.
 
Ms. Moermond had recommended approving the assessment. The City Council Public Hearing
is scheduled for February 3, 2021 at 3:30 p.m.  Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, we will not be
holding hearings in person.  If you are contesting Ms. Moermond’s recommendation, you
may send written testimony to be added to the record to legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us
or CouncilHearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us or by voicemail at 651-266-6805.  If you don’t wish to
contest, no further action is needed.
 
Thank you,
Joanna
 
 
 

 

Joanna Zimny 
Executive Assistant
City Council Legislative Hearings
15 W. Kellogg Blvd - Suite 310
Saint Paul, MN 55102
P: 651-266-8515
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Chapter 40 of the Saint Paul Legislative Code requires all existing buildings, with the exception of owner-occupied 


single family houses and owner-occupied duplexes, to have and maintain a Fire Certificate of Occupancy. It further 


states that the owners of all buildings subject to the Fire Certificate of Occupancy requirement shall apply for a Fire 


Certificate of Occupancy. Failure to do so may result in enforcement action. 


Property Address: 


Building or Business Name: 


Commercial: Mixed Residential/Commercial:  Commercial Sq. Ft: 


Residential: Number of Residential Units: Number of Stories: 


# of Basement Levels:  Fire Alarm System:  Sprinkler System: 


Keybox:  Fire Service Elevator:   Emergency Generator: 


Owner Name(s): 


Cell: 


Cell: 


Mailing Address of Owner:


Owner Contact Information: Work/Home:


*Manager/Responsible Party:


Mailing Address of Property Manager: 


Property Manager Contact Information: Work/Home:         


Additional Information: 


Submitted By: 


Signature: DATE OF CHANGE: 


CHANGE OF OWNERSHIP, 


RESPONSIBLE PARTY AND/OR 


MAILING ADDRESS FOR
Fire Certificate of Occupancy 


Revised 1/2018


CITY OF ST. PAUL 
DEPARTMENT OF SAFETY AND INSPECTIONS 


375 JACKSON STREET, SUITE 220 


SAINT PAUL, MINNESOTA  55101-1806


Phone:  651-266-8989 Fax:  651-266-8951 


Visit our Web Site at www.stpaul.gov/dsi 


Email:


Email:










